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SWOSU Woodwind and Brass
Ensembles in Concert November 8
11.05.2007

Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s Brass and Woodwind Ensembles will be
featured in concert on Thursday, November 8, on the Weatherford campus.

Admission is free, and the public is invited to the 7 p.m. concert in Room 101 of the
Music Building on the SWOSU campus.

The Brass Ensemble is conducted by Janis South and the Woodwind Ensemble is
conducted by Dr. Keith Talley.


